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27th June 2023 
 
Year 11 ROA – Record of Achievement Celebration Evening – Class of 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, and students in Year 11, 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all to celebrate our annual Record of Achievement evening on 
Thursday 29th June 2023. This follows a superb Prom held last week, where everyone looked 
stunning and made us feel incredibly proud. 
 
We ask that students arrive at 6.30pm and make their way to the Performing Arts Studio, so that they 
can be prepared for the evening. Parents and carers should arrive at 6.45pm ready for a prompt start 
at 7.00pm. 
 
This is always a wonderful evening and a great opportunity for us to celebrate all that has been 
achieved with our Year 11 students, throughout their time at Blacon High School. We ask that students 
dress smartly for the occasion with white shirt and tie, black shoes, black trousers or skirt, white top 
and dark shoes. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday at 7.00pm to celebrate your success and achievements, 
along with members of your family and staff at school, and to say farewell to the class of 2023. 
 
Regards, 

 
Rachel Hudson 
Headteacher 


